
Fulwood St. Peter’s School Attendance Policy 
 
Good attendance enhances the service delivered by schools, minimises staffing 
difficulties and ensures best value to the school. Headteachers have an essential 
responsibility to monitor attendance, to control absence levels, to encourage good 
attendance and to support employees with difficulties. Employees have a responsibility 
to keep any absence to a minimum. These guidelines are intended to create an 
understanding amongst all employees at the school of the importance of good 
attendance to the operation, performance and image of the school and to show a 
commitment to achieving and maintaining a high level of attendance by the application 
of procedures which can be seen to be fair, consistent and open and within which the 
Trade Unions/Professional Associations are encouraged to participate. 
 


